

The vision of the Creston C.S.D. is to provide the foundation for students to become lifelong learners and positive, confident, and compassionate citizens.

May 2022 Panther Pitch

Dear Panther Partners:

The end of the 2021-2022 school year is upon us and we can celebrate the academic and personal success of our children. We can celebrate the hard work and success of the graduating class of 2022 who are completing a significant chapter in their lives. They have spent the past thirteen years learning and growing and will leave our schools prepared to begin a new chapter.

Through the years our staff has been there for them; encouraging them to keep giving their best and supporting them through challenges. In 2009, the class of 2022 came to us as kindergarteners and leave as well rounded young adults. As a community, we provided our children with the support to explore and discover their dreams. We enjoyed watching them represent our school and community through the many activities they participated in. I can only imagine the countless hours our students have spent studying for an exam, preparing for an event, and proudly being an example of Panther Nation!

I especially want to celebrate the support of our community who help our children, staff, and schools be successful. As you know, I firmly believe it takes everyone to make a difference in the lives of children. When we work together, our children know they are supported and cared for and that is what matters most. So, celebrate the success of our children and know that the future is bright as the class of 2022 gets set to make its mark.

Thank you for supporting children, staff, and our schools making them the <u>PRIDE</u> of our community! As always, please contact me at <u>dstender@crestonschools.org</u> or 641-782-7028.

Creston Cares,

Deron Stender Superintendent

> Web: <u>crestonschools.org</u> Twitter: @CCSD_Panthers Facebook: Creston-Panthers